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Summary 

This bill authorizes the Department of Public Safety to treat a motor vehicle dealer that is 
licensed in a neighboring state as licensed in Minnesota for: 

▪ distributing license plates and stickers to the dealer; 

▪ handling electronically-transmitted vehicle registrations and transfers; 

▪ obtaining information on vehicle lessees; and 

▪ disclosure of various vehicle registration data, for uses permitted under federal law. 
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